
Field Trip Parental/Guardian Authorization Form 

Mountain Brook Junior High is excited to provide the entire 9th grade class with the opportunity to 

experience the modernized soundtrack of Shakespeare’s Romeo and Juliet presented by the Alabama 

Symphony Orchestra at the Alys Stephens Center on March 22.  This opportunity gives the students the 

ability to experience the relevance and influence Shakespeare continues to have on society today. 

The total cost of the field trip is $18.50, which includes lunch, travel, and the event.  The permission slip 

and payment are due by Tuesday, March 14th.  Permission slips should be turned in to your English 

teacher, and payment must be completed online.  Late forms and payment will not be accepted. 

Students will leave from MBJH at 9:30 a.m. and return to MBJH by 1:30 p.m.  Our outstanding PTO will 

provide boxed lunches. 

Students who decide not to attend will complete alternate assignments in class on March 22. 

 

Please detach the form below and return.

 

MBJH Field Trip Permission Form 

  

I/We authorize _______________________________ to participate in the field trip to the Alys Stephens  

 

Center Wednesday, March 22, 2023, to listen to the modernized soundtrack of Shakespeare’s Romeo and 

Juliet. 

  

Does the student have any special health problems or conditions which will require special attention  

or supervision on this field trip? Yes_______ No _______ 

 

If yes, what special considerations should be made? 

  

 

___________________________________________                   _________________ 

Signature of Parent or Guardian                                         Date 

  

Daytime Telephone:___________________________ 


